Cairn Primary School - Curriculum for Excellence

What is Primary 6/7 learning this term? 






   Term 2
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Reading – As part of our IDL topic WW1, we are reading the novel “War Horse” and carrying out a research project which will require pupils to find, select, sort and use information to create notes and new texts.
Writing – In writing, we are developing our poetry skills using rhyme, smiles, adjectives, alliteration and onomatopoeias to engage the reader. As part of our research project we will also be creating a variety of non-fiction texts including PowerPoints and Newspaper reports.
Listening and Talking – Pupils will be taking part in debates this term surrounding issues raised in “War Horse”. They will also be required to present their research project to the class.
French- We will be focussing on “l’alphabet” (the alphabet) and “ma ville” (my town)
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In numeracy, we will be continuing to develop our mental agility within subtraction through number talks. We will be learning about prime and square numbers and using the term multiple, factors and product when exploring patterns and relationships in multiplication and division. Pupils will be applying their knowledge of number facts to create and solve algebraic equations and function machines. We will be investigating the relationship between fractions, decimals and percentages. Pupils will simplify and find equivalent fractions and find fractions and percentages of an amount. Time will also be a focus this term, where we will apply our numeracy skills to solve problems using 12 and 24hr notation. In maths, we will investigate the properties of more complex 2d shapes and 3d objects.
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We will be developing our gymnastic skills, while working and learning with others. We will develop our movement skills and strategies, creatively, accurately and with control through learning and performing a variety of shapes, balances, turns and rolls. Mrs Kay will continue to take us for Health and Wellbeing every Thursday where we will develop our social and emotional skills. We will be learning about “healthy lifestyles” and the importance of exercise, rest, play, sleep and a balanced diet. Technologies and Health & Wellbeing will be closely linked this term, focussing on responsible digital behaviour and keeping safe online.
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Our context for learning will be literacy and social studies focus using World War 1 as a context for learning. We will be using WW1 to investigate people, past events and society. This IDL topic will include a personal research topic, presentation and novel study. In art & design we will be using a range of media to create images, using WW1 as a stimulus. In dance, we will be developing our movement skills and techniques through social dancing. In RME, we will be focussing on Christianity this term, learning how Christians celebrate Christmas and about the golden rule.


Life and Ethos of the school: Parents’ evening, Halloween party and pumpkin trail, Christmas performances and party
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